
From: Sunny Philips <sunnyphilips@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Katherine Veldrankveldran@gmail.com 
CC: Sunny PhilipsSunny@philipsgroup.net

Date: 4/11/2014 9:37:34 AM 
Subject: State Reception at the Heritage next week

Hi Katherine--
As I mentioned, Marisa gave me your name as the contact for Governor Haley's State reception on 
Friday evening. I wanted to send Congressman Sanford by there if ok with you guys.

Please confirm it is ok for him to attend, as well as time/location/dress etc.

Thanks so much!

Sunny

Sunny Philips
Sanford for Congress
803.397.3734 cell
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